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PUBLIC MEETING IN GUELPH
Thursday, July 23rd, 2015

6:30 PM - 8:30 PM

University of Guelph 
University Centre, Room 103

50 Stone Road East
Guelph, Ontario, N1G 2W1

Free parking available
Refreshments will be provided

Communities in Ontario are already concerned about high electricity rates, and 
Premier Wynne’s hydro privatization plan will make this situation worse.

The Liberals used their majority in the legislature to force through an omnibus budget 
bill which includes hydro privatization, but Ontarians didn’t get to have a say. Even 
with this new law, hydro still belongs to all of us and it’s not theirs to sell.

Together, we can keep hydro public.

To find out more about the campaign to keep Hydro One public visit

keephydropublic.ca

STOP HYDRO PRIVATIZATION
Let’s keep it public. Make your voice heard.


